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Dear Parents 

Our Year 6 children have been amazing during these strange lockdown weeks. We had a lovely 
last day and made the best of a unique situation! Year 6 quiz with Miss Pops, hoodies, fun and 
games with Mr Ayre, a picnic lunch in the grounds – followed by a final farewell with music and  
‘bubbles’! Thank you to a wonderful group of children – come and visit us in September – we 
will be here! Thank you to Miss Popperwell and the team for making this a day to remember.  

FAREWELL YEAR 6! 

 

     

   

 

 

 

 

WISHING YOU HAPPINESS FOR A BRIGHT FUTURE AHEAD – 
YOU WILL BE BRILLIANT! 

http://www.st-day.cornwall.sch.uk/website
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VIRTUE: Patience. As we work on plans for September and the new ‘normal’, we hope that 
we can continue to work together on finding the right solutions for our school and community. 
To all our families - thank you for your continued support and understanding.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

TIME CAPSULE - LEARNING PROJECT  
For the next two weeks, we will be capturing history by completing this home learning project! 
My daughter did her own ‘Time Capsule’ and I found it fascinating to see what she came up 
with. We had a good chat about emotions and feelings and explaining choice of words. This 
project will replace the learning grids for the next two weeks.  
 
SPECIAL ‘SESSIONS’ 
Thank you for signing up – we will see you next week! Please check your email for confirmation 
of times – please can we ask parents to stick to the set times as we have children from 
other year groups arriving and leaving at staggered times. Please wait on the hearts/spots 
to maintain social distancing. Thank you.  
  
REMINDER OF DATES 
 

 Thursday 16th July – Last day for Reception and Year 1 children.  
 Friday 17th July – School closed on this day to all children. 
 Tuesday 21st July - Last day of school for Key Worker children. 
 Thursday 3rd September – School intends to re-open for Yr 1 – Yr6 children.  

 Monday 7th September - New Reception children will start transition.  

A detailed letter regarding our plans for September will follow next week. 

REPORTS 
We have amazing children! Reports will be sent home with 
your child if they are in school next week. We will post any 
remaining reports.  
 
URGENT LOCKDOWN QUESTIONNAIRE – HAVE YOUR 

VOICE HEARD! 

We are very grateful to all the parents who took the time to 

complete this – thank you.  

 

 

 

 

Patience 

Patience is quiet hope and trust 

that things will turn out right. You 

wait calmly. You are tolerant and 

accepting of difficulties and 

mistakes. You picture the end in 

the beginning and persevere to 

meet your goals. Patience is a 

commitment to the future.  

Have a lovely week. With best wishes,  

Susannah Storey, Headteacher 

 


